
    

 

Press release 

Bioeconomy was the topic of a seminar organized on March 20, 2025 by the Environment Committee of the 

Chamber of Deputies of the Parliament of the Czech Republic. Among the speakers was also Jan Nedělník, who in 

his contribution underlined the importance of bioeconomy and also the results of the international project in the 

Inter-rec Europe program called BIOECO UP. Among other things, he handed over project brochures with examples 

of good practice to the participants. 

 

          



 

 

 


